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 Parish Office will  be closed
3rd of April

Hannah is on leave 
1st to 10th April



Diary Dates
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Revd. Hannah Gordon          
01737 552157                   

rector@smchipstead.org
Admin office                  
01737 552160                  

admin@smchipstead.org

Contact Us

St Margaret’s Church ‘Orchard’ on
Sunday 19th May 3-5pm

With the Messy Church Team

Revd. John Wates OBE and Jon Grant will be
giving a presentation outlining the church

history followed by a tour
 Orchard at 2.30pm on Saturday 18 May.

The presentation, tea and tour will take
about 2 hours. After this there is an optional

visit up the Bell Tower for those with the
most stamina! Suggested contribution £5

Please book a space by contacting Deborah
at admin@smchipstead.org

APCM

Walking Group

First planned walk will be Friday April 5th. Usual
meeting place at the lychgate at 10.30am-10.45am.

Walks are local and within the church boundaries and
doggies are welcome!

St. Margaret’s Church Electoral Roll is open until 12th
April. There are forms available of the table by the
side of the font,. Please give them back to James

Gordon, or pop them in the gold box at the back of
church marked ‘Electoral Roll forms.’. 

We have vacancies to  join our  Parochial
Church Council (PCC ) and a vacancy to
join the Deanery Synod. As Sally Bowes is
standing down there is also a vacancy for

Churchwarden .
 If you are interested in any of the above

please do talk to Hannah first.

Vacancies

Will be held
Sunday 28th April
11.30am in church
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